Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.

4th December, 1937.

I return herewith two copiles of the
forwarded with your letter of the 30th ultimo, of bilge
and ballast pumping arrangement at the ends of
proposed by Messrs. Furness Shipbuilding Co. Ltd., for
their Yard No. 283, and I have to inform you that this
plan will be approved provided the arrangements be as sh
and amended thereon, and the remaining requirements
Sections 20 and 34 of the Rules (1937=8) be complied w
so far as they are applicable.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The Surveyors,

HIDDLESBROUBH,




